
May 22, 1975 

Mrs . Violet Karagozian 
Daughters of Vartan,Bklyn.Chapter 
Diocese of the Armenian Church 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, N.Y., 10016 

Dear Mrs. Karagozian: 

We received through the 

Diocese of the Armenian Church, your 

checkfor $100.00 as a gift from your 

chapter of the Daughters of Vartan 

to the St. Vartan Cathedral Bldg. Fund. 

We g reatly appreciated your 

generosity and thank you for your gift. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK:bp 
Encl . Rcpt.#5631 for $100.-


